
 
 Telephone: 0429 462 979 

Facsimile: (02) 9380 6990 

Email : stephen.kellett@fwa.gov.au 
Internet : www.fwa.gov.au 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Mr Trevor Dobbyn 

Secretary, Victorian Branch 

Australian Rail, Tram and Bus Industry Union 

Level 2, 365 Queen Street 

MELBOURNE     VIC    3000 

Dear Mr Dobbyn 

Lodgment of Financial Statements and Accounts – Rail, Tram & Bus Union,      

Victorian Branch - for year ended 31 December 2008 (FR2008/643)  

I refer to the abovementioned financial accounts and statements which were lodged in the 

Industrial Registry on 13 July 2009.   

 

The documents appear to have met the legislative requirements and accordingly have been 

filed. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 
Stephen Kellett 
Statutory Services Branch 
 
30 July 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


































































